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Shoreline Trails reopening 

THE COLONY, Texas — The Parks and Recreation 

Department is re-opening the Shoreline Trails following 

closures associated with heavy rains late last year. 

However, there are still some sections that have 

damage and users are cautioned to be aware of potential 

hazards as they experience the trails. Trail access to the 

restaurants on Main Street (Angelina’s and Stan’s) is 

still closed as it is not safe at this time. 

For more information, contact the Parks and Recreation Department at 972-625-1106. 
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